
Coffee Afternoon  

This is an informal chance to meet other parents and           

carers, share experiences and find out what support is 

available to you to help your child achieve good              

attendance and punctuality at school.  

We will also have a range of second-hand uniform on sale 

for £1 per item at this event— payment for items will be 

collected online via ParentPay after the event. You do not 

need to pay in cash at the event.  

You are warmly invited to our  

on Thursday 28th November 

at 2.45pm in the school hall  


